
KILLARNEY PARK TRACK & FIELD UPGRADES

What’s Happening?
The Vancouver Park Board, in 

collaboration with the Vancouver School 

Board, is upgrading and expanding the 

running track at Killarney Park to a more 

comprehensive track and field training 

facility, following recommendations 

outlined in the Track and Field Strategy.

Timeline

The Upgraded Amenities Will:

•  Improve training and recreational opportunities for track and

 field and running clubs, school groups and facility users

•  Better serve the city’s population growth and increased                   

 participation in track and field sports

•  Help provide equitable access to these facilities and promote

 participation in physical activity
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KILLARNEY PARK TRACK & FIELD UPGRADES

Proposed 
Upgrades 
Include:

•  A new standardized  
 running track with 
 rubber surfacing

•  Expansion to include   
 jumping and throwing
  amenities

•  Natural Grass Infield

•  New energy-efficient
 sport field lighting

•  Spectator seating 
 opportunities
 (i.e. bleachers, benches)

•  Other improvements to
 on-site storage, site    
 integration and
 pedestrian circulation


